
 

 

 

     

      

 

 

SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY, VIRGINIA 

Public Notice 
  
 

FY2019-2024 SECONDARY ROAD SIX-YEAR PLAN PUBLIC HEARING 

SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

VIRGINIA DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION 

 

The Spotsylvania County Board of Supervisors and the Virginia Department of 

Transportation will hold a joint public hearing on the proposed FY2019-2024 Secondary 

Road Six-Year Plan and the FY2019 Secondary Road Construction Budget on Tuesday, 

April 10, 2018, beginning at 6:30 p.m. in the Board of Supervisors Chambers in the Holbert 

Building located at 9104 Courthouse Road, Spotsylvania, Virginia. The Secondary Road 

Six-Year Improvement Plan represents the County’s secondary road improvement 

priorities through the year 2024.  The FY2019 Secondary Road Construction Budget 

represents the first year of the Secondary Road Six-Year Improvement Plan.  Copies of 

the proposed plan and budget may be reviewed at the Planning Department, 9019 Old 

Battlefield Blvd, Suite 320, Spotsylvania, VA 22553; at the Fredericksburg Residency Office 

of the Virginia Department of Transportation located at 86 Deacon Rd Fredericksburg, 

VA  22405 or on line at the Planning page of the county website 

http://www.spotsylvania.va.us 

 

 All interested individuals are invited to attend and present oral or written comments.  

Those citizens with special needs are asked to contact County Administration (540) 507-

7010 at least 5 days prior to the hearing. 

 

BY THE SPOTSYLVANIA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

MARK B. TAYLOR, COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR 

 
 


